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STATE ENGINEER APPOINTS DEPUTY STATE ENGINEER
Cheyenne, WY, March 2014 -

Wyoming State Engineer, Patrick T. Tyrrell wishes to announce the appointment of Philip Stuckert,
P.E. to the position of Deputy State Engineer effective March 31, 2014. Mr. Stuckert replaces Greg W.
Lanning, who resigned effective March 6, 2014, to take a public utilities manager position in Grand
Junction, Colorado.

Mr. Stuckert was born and raised in Wyoming and graduated from the University of Wyoming with a
master’s degree in Civil Engineering. Mr. Stuckert’s career experience includes work as the Public
Services Director for the City of Casper and most recently he has served as the Director of Public
Works for the City of Lakeland, Tennessee. He is a registered Professional Engineer in the States of
Wyoming, Colorado and Tennessee.

State Engineer Patrick T. Tyrrell congratulates Philip on his appointment. “I am excited Phil will be
joining us at the State Engineer’s Office. His Wyoming roots and experience as an engineer and
administrator will serve the agency, the state, and our constituents well.”

You may contact the Cheyenne office at 307-777-6150.

#H##



